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Dear Parents,






Date: ____________________








We hope that you and your children have enjoyed your time at Akrotiri School.  We constantly strive to give our children the best schooling experience that we can, and hope that you can spare a little of your time to help us to improve by answering a few short questions before you leave.

	Have your children enjoyed attending Akrotiri School?  

If yes, what was their favourite experience?
	

	What things do we do well that we should keep the same?
	

	If your child received any extra support, please comment on its effectiveness.
	

	Do you have any suggestions or comments that would help us to improve Akrotiri School?
	


We would like to wish you all a safe journey to your new home, and hope that your children settle into their new school quickly.  Please drop this questionnaire into the School Office before you leave, send it to the address at the top of the sheet, or email some comments to us.

Bon voyage!

R.A.F  Akrotiri,  BFPO   57


Tel : 00-35725-27-6167


Fax: 00-35725-27-6837


e-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:Akrotiri.Primary@modschools.org" �Akrotiri.Primary@modschools.org�





   





Headmaster:    Mr B. Turner  


Assistant Head: Mrs R. Ball 
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Now that we have our fabulous new mission statement ‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’, we
need to include it on our headed paper and on our new and improved newsletter. This
competition is an exciting opportunity for you to design a header for us to use on our official
school paperwork.

To enter the competition you need to write the mission statement;
‘Roots to grow and wings to fly’ in the box below and illustrate it, see tips below:
« You can use coloured pencils and coloured pens — please don’t use any glitter or stick anything onto
it.
Use bold colours

Do not use pearlised paint, metallic or reflective materials, fluorescent/highlighter pens.
« Do not use dark colours on dark colours (e.g. dark blue on black)

Please make sure that you put your name and class on the slip. The winner will have their
design on all our official paperwork and on our newsletter. Good luck everyone!

All entries need to be retu/rg\ed to ?chool by next Monday — the 14™ March 2016.
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